
 

 

 
 

Cape Cod Gateway Airport 
 

Invites you to a 
 

Public Information Meeting 
for the 

 

Cape Cod Gateway Airport Environmental Review for 
Improvement Projects 

 

Wednesday, June 21, 2023 
 

2:00 PM (virtual – Zoom) and 6:00 PM (in-person) 
 

In-Person: Jim Crocker Hearing Room, 2nd Floor, Barnstable Town Hall,  
367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA 02601 

 
Virtual: https://virtualmeeting.link/CCGA-ER2  

 
The purpose of this public meeting is to provide members of the community with an 
update on the Cape Cod Gateway Airport environmental review process for airport 
improvement projects. The meeting will provide an update of the ongoing and future 
environmental review phases of the 2022 Master Plan projects and allow attendees to offer 
comments or questions. To learn more about the project, review related materials, or find 
contact information, please visit the project website at https://flyhya.com/environmental-
assessment/  
 
HYA provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon 
request, as appropriate. To request accommodations, including sign-language, CART, or 
language translations and interpretation, please contact the project team at 
enviroHYA@epsilonassociates.com. Requests should be made by June 12th, 2023. 
 
In May 2022, Cape Cod Gateway Airport completed the development of a 20-year Master 
Plan to ensure that the facility can continue to safely and efficiently meet the aviation 
needs of the National Airspace System and the surrounding community. The Master Plan is 
the first part of the planning process; environmental review is the second part of the 
process started in November 2022. The Airport will spend 18-24 months total coordinating 
with state, federal, and local agencies under the environmental review requirements of 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), Massachusetts Environmental Policy Act (MEPA), 
and the Cape Cod Commission. Projects included in the Master Plan update will also, as 
necessary, meet permitting requirements after the environmental review is completed.  No 
permitting is included in this planning review phase. 
 
All residents, local business owners, and interested parties are invited to attend. All 
attendees who provide an email address will be included on the project’s contact list to 
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receive future updates on the project. Specific questions or comments on the project can 
be emailed to enviroHYA@epsilonassociates.com   
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